
Moseley and PWC Staff 
Feb 06, 2025  

 
Moseley Team: Michael Gibson, Rachel Falkenstien, Alan Steinbeck, Lauren Witt, Chris Roman 

PWC Staff: Tony Alton, Wade Hugh, Amanda Fink, Melody Aguilera 

 

Check-in  
 Introduction Chris Roman  
 Tony Bell has retired from Moseley Architects after 30 years. 

Upcoming meetings  

 Discussed canceling the Community Meeting tentatively scheduled for Feb 20.  
 Discussed the siting conversation with DCOAG, Wade will follow up with Planning.  
 Discussed February Meeting dates, agreed to cancel a meeting for Moseley to meet with 

DCOAG, and will use Feb 12 for JMT to discuss the Noise Ordinance and Presentation for 
the Board of County Supervisors.  

• Moseley will follow up with available times for upcoming March meetings.  

Zoning Presentation  

 Moseley will continue to work on the updates to their presentation and will deliver the 
materials before meeting with DCOAG.  

 Wade gave a summary of the noise measurement event on Jan 30 with JMT.  
 Moseley would like to have a joint meeting with JMT to discuss data.  
 Moseley will continue to work with Tonly Alton from the Planning office staff regarding the 

board directives for the overlay.  

Next Meeting  

DCOAG – March meeting to be scheduled 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


